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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners  
 
FROM:  Jason E. Brown 
   County Administrator 
 
DATE:   November 28, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Update Regarding Proposed Sebastian Annexation Agreement 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Background 

 
Staff would like to provide an update on the pending annexation of 1,984 acres into the City of Sebastian.  
A copy of the final draft agreement as provided by City staff is attached, along with a copy of the letter 
that County staff sent on August 31, 2022 regarding the County’s input into the annexation agreement.   
 
 
Staff Recommendation 

 
Staff recommends that the Board discuss the proposed annexation agreement and provide direction to 
staff on the proposed Graves Brothers Annexation into the City of Sebastian. 
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